
 
A few notes regarding the new CFN3 system. 

 
The CFN3 system is essentially a PC running Win/NT that is running a 
program that is communicating to the Site Controller III system that is 
contained on 2 PCB's internally installed in the same PC Tower.  On the 
screen you will see a program running (minimized at the bottom of the 
screen or as a window in the middle of the screen).  If it is 
minimized, you can click on the CFNIII Session in the task bar at the 
bottom to bring it up as a window on the screen. 
 
Once the program is up as a window, you should be able to just press 
[Enter] and it should display the "signon:" prompt.  From there it is 
almost identical to the CFNII system that you are somewhat familiar 
with.  All of the commands (i.e. P PU, P DI, EN PU, P TIP, etc.) are 
identical. 
 
Hint: If you do not get the "signon:" prompt when you press [Enter], 
make sure that the top of the window is blue and not gray.  If it is 
gray, just move your pointer to the middle of the CFNIII window and 
left click once to make that the active screen that you are working on. 
 
To shut down the program and the PC - Rather than clicking on the x 
button at the top of the screen, with the CFNIII window up on the 
screen, do an Alt-X to close out the CFNIII program (hold the ALT key 
and press X).  That will shut the CFNIII program down and then you can 
go to the START menu and choose "Shut Down" or "Restart" depending on 
what you want to do. 
 
To REBOOT the CFNIII (Site Controller III)- with the CFNIII window up 
on the screen, do an Alt-N (hold the ALT key and press N).   
 
These are the main points and differences that you will notice.  I'm 
sure that we will be talking at some point but hopefully things will go 
well (haven't heard from anyone so far so that is a good sign). 
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